
Sue Payne   NP/SP/LG    28 January 2013 
01243 534722 
spayne@chichester.gov.uk 
 
 
Dear Ms Jennings 
 
Decision regarding the application for designation of Neighbourhood Area 
 
Please accept this letter as formal notification of the Designation of the Selsey 
Neighbourhood Area. 
 
It was resolved by Cabinet on the 4th December that the Selsey Neighbourhood Plan 
Area be designated in accordance with the Neighbourhood Planning (General) 
Regulations 2012. 
 
A copy of this letter will be placed on the Council’s website and a statement that the 
area has been agreed will be included in a notice that will appear in the Chichester 
Observer 10th January 2013. 
 
This information will also be sent to you electronically. 
 
If you have any further queries or require more information, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Sue Payne 
Planning Policy Officer 
 
 
 
 
Ms G Jennings 
Clerk to Selsey Town Council 
Council Office 
55 High Street 
Selsey 
PO20 0RB 
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